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I wish to object to this proposal in the strongest possible terms. My objections are:

1. The damage to the environment caused by the route of these works in a sensitive area.
2.The total disruption to traffic in an already very busy area.

3. The unacceptable disruption to residentss lives who live on or near this route

4. The total lack of consideration to the residents of Portsmouth, and lack of willingness to
discuss and alter routes to cause less damage and disruption.

5. The open spaces in Portsmouth are very precious for reasons of health, and well-being,
and should be considered a priority.

6. Parking in Southsea is at a premium, and the loss of the carpark at Fort Cumberland
Road is unacceptable.

7. There have been no public meetings so this decision should be put off until the Covid
Pandemic has eased off, and public meetings can take place again.

Yours sincerely Lois Marshall





